“Sally Dohe

From: Sally Doherty
Sent: 26 July 2001 11:

.08
To: ‘Henrietta.campbe!| NG

Subject:

| am writing further to Dr Fulton's conversation with you rg
dence is being undertaken. | beleive that this is a regional, as opposed to local hospital

overview of the research evi
issue. and would emphasise

| would be extremely grateful

electolyte balance in post operative children

arding the above, and am concerned to ensure that an

the need for a critical review of evidence.

if you would ensure that the whole of the medical fraternity learned of the shared lesson.

| await to hear further from you.

Stelia.
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